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Date: 4th March 2024 

 

Compliance Statement: Soft Cricket Training Balls 

 

To All Valued Club, School & Retail Partners, 

 

 In light of recent statements issued by the England and Wales Cricket Board (ECB) regarding the safety and 

compliance of cricket equipment, Martin Berrill Cricket & Sports Supplies Ltd wish to confirm our commitment 

to constantly meeting and exceeding industry standards for product safety and environmental compliance.  

 

Compliance with UK/EU Safety Standards & REACH Law  

We are pleased to confirm that our range of soft balls, (Including the Hunts County Bomber Ball, Storm PVC 

Coaching balls & Flik PVC Balls) fully comply with the UK and EU Safety Standards. These standards are 

designed to safeguard users by ensuring that all sports equipment is free from harmful substances and safe 

for use in all playing conditions.  

 

Furthermore, our products adhere to the Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation, and Restriction of Chemicals 

(REACH) law, affirming that they are manufactured, imported, and used within the EU in a manner that does 

not adversely affect human health or the environment.  

 

Understanding the concerns surrounding the use of Phthalates in consumer products, Martin Berrill Sports 

have taken steps to ensure that our soft PVC training balls are Phthalates-free. Phthalates, which are used to 

increase the flexibility of plastic, have been linked to various health risks.  

 

Our Commitment to Safety and Quality  

The safety and satisfaction of our customers, clubs, schools and all users and partners is paramount to us. We 

strive to provide high-quality, safe, and compliant sports equipment to support the development and 

enjoyment of cricket across all levels. This commitment to excellence and safety is at the core of everything 

we do.  

 

We appreciate the trust you place in us, as your supplier of cricket equipment and are dedicated to 

maintaining the highest standards of product safety and regulatory compliance.  

  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you for your continued 

partnership and support. 

 

Paul Franklin 

Director 

Martin Berrill Sports 


